
2021-2022 
REGISTRATION IS HERE!

 
 If you have an incoming Kindergartener, 

you may now register your child!
 

Packets can be picked up Monday through Friday
between 7:40 am - 3:10 pm.  You can also download and

print the packet from our website if you choose.
 

Please review the packet to ensure you have all
documentation prior to arriving to school to register.

 
Registrations must be completed in person with our

school registrar, Mrs. Karen Hart. 
 

For questions, please contact the 
front office @ 754-322-5950

 

PROWLS N' GROWLS
April 2021

 

CHE WELCOMES YOU

A time to celebrate poets and
their craft. Various events are
held throughout the month by

the Academy of American
Poets and other poetry

organizations.  
 

Visit Poets.org
 for more information

May 3-28



 Customer Survey

March 1 – April 30, 2021
 

In an effort to improve System Practices, Broward County

School District is

conducting a Parent Survey. We value your opinion and ask 

that you please take time to complete this survey. 

 

In order to complete the survey, go to

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-
ed.org/surveys/#/action/158337/p568

or use your smart phone to access the

survey through the QR Code.

Please be assured that your responses to

this survey will be anonymous. Your

honest opinion is appreciated. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey.

April 2 - No School 

April 7 - Cecilie's Fundraiser

April 8  - Early Release 12:10pm

April 13 & 14 - 4th & 5th FSA Writing

April  14 - Report Cards Issued

April 19-30 - 10 for 10 Fundraiser

April 20 & 21 - 3rd Grade FSA Reading

April 22 - Take your son/daughter to work day

April 26 - SAC/SAF @ 3pm

April 29 - Interims home



Your child’s class will soon be participating in the
virtual Junior Achievement (JA) Biztown Program

experience.
 

 For the BizTown Program, every 5th grade
student participates in a series of lessons, where
they learn about applying for jobs, voting, career

opportunities, customer service, paychecks,
savings and more. Then, they put their knowledge

to work at JA BizTown, where they operate a
simulated economy and run businesses. 

 
Students get hands-on experience at being

citizens, consumers, employees and business
owners. This year, while students cannot be in

the facility, the JA BizTown experience was
transformed for the digital world! The virtual JA

BizTown Program is accessible online and flexible
for in-class or remote learning. 

 
The program supports critical thinking skills and

student engagement and helps students connect
the dots between what they learn in school, via
in-classroom or remote learning, and the real
world. Students will engage in this experience
through a virtual simulation this school year.

 
Please be on the lookout for more information

from your child’s teacher!
 

Tolerance is the
character trait for

April. 
 

Tolerance is
recognizing and

respecting differences,
values, and beliefs of

other people.



THE SCHOOL WILL CONTINUE TO FOLLOW CDC RECOMMENDED PROTOCOLS 
 

PARTICIPATING AT HOME LEARNERS WILL ENTER THROUGH ONE SINGLE POINT OF ENTRY  
 

STUDENTS WILL HAVE A PRE-ASSIGNED TESTING SEAT 
 

SEATS WILL BE SANITIZED BEFORE AND AFTER STUDENT USE. 
 

SEATS ARE SOCIALLY DISTANCED. 
 

SUPPLIES WILL BE GIVEN TO THE STUDENTS FOR INDIVIDUAL USE












